
Sayyid Al-Hakeem renews support to Al-Sudani’s Government to establish
Disadvantaged Areas’ Support Fund

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a group of elites and

competencies  of  Al-Muthanna  Province  on  22/12/2022.  After  listening  to  their  valuable

interventions, His Eminence pointed out the importance of redressing Iraq's experiences and not

subjecting them to comparisons without the challenges of Iraq. Referring to the types of

anxiety of the political system after 2003 at the time of its inception, such as the anxiety of

democracy, the nature of the political landscape, and the balance of components. H.E. explained

the nature of the challenges facing any Prime Minister as managing the public's ambition,

expectations, and desires and managing the ambition, presence, and fortunes of political

powers,  as  well  as  dealing  with  State  institutions  and  challenges,  in  addition  to  the

international reading of Iraqi reality.

H.E. reaffirmed his support for Mr. Al-Sudani's Government, stating its successes, such as

relative financial abundance, security stability, international support, and Iraq's place in

the energy market. The Prime Minister, his competence, and the competence of several Ministers

in the Cabinet. H.E. called for five-year and ten-year plans to address the growing population

needs and the need to leave the negative, in addition to being cautious of a plan seeking to

disturb the trust of some citizens in their elites and competencies, recalling to establish a

Disadvantaged Areas’ Support Fund.


